
      
    Roger Cowin, Chair 

BCS Isle of Man International Section  

          

 

12 October 2022 

 

Dear BCS Member:  

 

Annual General Meeting – 7 November 2022 – 1930  

 

To be held virtually – joining instructions below** 

 

 

Please accept this letter as formal notification of the Annual General Meeting of the Isle of 

Man International Section of the BCS, to be held “virtually” on Monday 7 November 2022, 

starting at 1930**. 

 

I would encourage you to participate in this AGM, the formal aspects of which will be kept 

to a minimum.  There will be an opportunity to meet other BCS members informally after 

the close of the meeting.  Please consider the items that accompany this letter, and take time 

to read them and also to consider how you might be able to contribute to the life of the 

Section – without the involvement of members, the section will not continue to enjoy the 

many benefits that have already accrued to date.  

 

I look forward to joining you on the 7
th

 November. 

 

 

 

 

** Virtual meeting joining instructions: 

 

Please click on the link below to join the meeting on MS Teams.   

 

You do not need to download MS teams, select continue in the browser and the meeting will 

open.   

 

You will be placed in a waiting room and the Secretary will let you into the meeting when it 

commences. 

 

This is the link: Click here to join the meeting  

 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTk3MjVmZWUtNDEwYy00ZGZlLTk4OWItMjFjMDJmNGE2ZTU3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220aff647e-10de-4eb1-90e9-d05789ef2c02%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225877842c-d727-4452-96de-9afc01c84254%22%7d

